
This week’s SUPERKIDS! Reception: Yoonis and Maryan  

Year 1: Anas and Alyssia   

Year 2: Numa and Gracie  

Year 3: Imogen and Mya  

Year 4: Sabir and All of Swift Class!  

Year 5: Mohamed and Leon 

Year 6: Keilee and Osiris  

Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

27th May 2016 

Hello everyone 

It has been a fantastic final week of term. Sports Days went well and were 

exciting (and the sun was shining!). Well done to everyone who competed and 

thank you to all those parents who came along to help and to support. 

Children looked really smart in their house colours as well! Special thanks to 

Mr Cook and Miss Stevens for organising the whole event. 

Another highlight of the week was the super performance by Year 1 - ’Eddie 

and the Penguins’. I was so impressed by the confidence the children showed 

on stage as well as their clear speaking and tuneful singing. Well done to all of 

Year 1 - and to the staff as well. 
 

Congratulations to Miss Khaliq, who will be getting married over the holiday. 

Next term she will have a new surname - Mrs Irfan. 
 

Holiday club will be running from Tuesday to Friday next week. There are still 

a few spaces left if you want to book your child in. The school office will be 

closed next week, so for any holiday club queries please call their mobile 

number: 07910 161164 
 
 

Have a lovely holiday, I look forward to seeing you on Monday 6th June! 

Sue Ramsay,   

Headteacher. 

Term ends today, Term 6 starts on Monday 6 June  

School is closed on Thursday 23 June for the Referendum 



 Punctuality Week ! 

 

 

 

Family Fun Swim at Easton Family Fun Swim at Easton Family Fun Swim at Easton    

Our next Saturday swims are 11 and 25 June, 6pm Our next Saturday swims are 11 and 25 June, 6pm Our next Saturday swims are 11 and 25 June, 6pm    

Tickets available from the Mondays before each swimTickets available from the Mondays before each swimTickets available from the Mondays before each swim   

Year 6 photos...  

 

Please return your orders to the school office 

by the morning of June 7.  

Please complete the form and include the 

correct money. 

 

  

 

Clubs from this term will be 

continuing in Term 6 with the 

same members  

Did you get 5 stickers? Prizes will be drawn from the box at the start of next term! 

Do you have a friend or neighbour who would like to find out about our school? Next term 

we are welcoming visitors on Wednesday mornings, to see learning in action. Please 

spread the news! People need to book a place by phoning the office on 0117 9039936. 



Hannah More Car Stickers! 

Help to promote our school.      

Car-drivers are welcome to come 

and collect a sticker from the 

school office. 

E-Safety workshops for 
parents 

 
NEW DATES : 30 June and 7 
July 9-10am. Please sign up 
in the office or email 
ruth.cochran@bristol-
schools.uk  
If you would prefer an after
-school time, please email. 

Coming in July …. 

Parenting and 

behaviour workshops. 

Watch this space! 
 

   Next term… 

First Aid  
A 3-hour course for parents.  

June 27 (all welcome)    

July 4th 9.30-12.30 (dads’ 

course) 



This week’s learning… 
Reception classes … This week we used a story mountain to invent our stories. 

We thought about stories that have a problem and a resolution, and the children came 
up with very imaginative ideas. In Maths we used shapes and patterns to solve 
problems.  You can help at home by practising counting up and back to 20 in 1, 2, 
5 and 10. 
 

Year 1 … Year 1 performed their play of ‘Eddie and the Penguins’ and we are so 

proud of the children! They performed brilliantly. The children worked really hard this 
term and we hope they have a great half term! At home please practise the spellings 
given previously as homework.  
 

Year 2… This week we learned how to use estimation in Maths to check our 

calculations. In Literacy we wrote our own warning stories. We also enjoyed sports day! 
Please read with your child every day over the holidays. 
 
 

Year 3 … We have had a very exciting week this week! We learned about magnets 

and created our own magnetic games! We enjoyed taking part in sports day and 
supporting our houses. In Literacy we invented our own adventure stories with great 
success! At home, please talk to your child about local history and visit the places 
suggested on the homework sheet! 

 

 
Year 4 … We started the week with a fantastic trip! We explored the River Avon by 

Ferry and then designed and made boats at Engine Shed! During Literacy we finished 
our Hot Write and created our own mini books! We used amazing story bags made by 
ACTA. In Topic we loved painting our boats that we made on our trip! We are going to 
be entering them into the competition at the Harbour Festival on Saturday 16th July if 
you want to come along! Please talk to your child about our trip. Please read with 
your child over the holidays. They can also use Bugclub! 

 

 
Year 5… This week we learnt about comic strips in Literacy. We created our own 

comic strip based on a Hindu story we learnt. We  also learnt about Hinduism during 
our RE lessons. We really enjoyed competing in sports day. Our Year 5 teachers are 
very proud! Please ask your child about the features of a comic strip.  
 
 

Year 6 …  This week we practised a range of skills in Maths. In Literacy we wrote 

recipes for our favourite meals. We also  competed in Sports Day, demonstrating our 
improved health and fitness! You can help at home by encouraging your children to 
continue the momentum of Sports Day and exercise during the holidays. 


